
From: Michael Hanna [mailto:mhanna@arizonanatural.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 2:48 PM 
To: ECOSUB 
Cc: catulewind@blm.gov 
Subject: East County Substation/Tule wind/Energia Sierra Juarez Gen-tie Projects 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 
  
I own commercial property in the Boulevard area and it is evident from your public documents that parts 
of these proposed projects will adversely effect the actual value  and the future income producing value of 
my property.  One of the proposed wind turbine sites will be visible and probably audible from my property 
and the proposed route of the high voltage transmission/distribution lines will directly cross my 
property.  In effect, the combination will ruin any value in the property, cause considerable noise pollution 
and stand as a visual physical scar on the landscape. 
  
Additionally, the increased electric emissions coming from high voltage transmission lines may be 
hazardous to the public health.  There is no doubt that miles of wind turbines and gigantic electrical 
towers and high voltage wires will destroy the potential value of property in the community and 
economically devastate an already blighted part of San Diego County.  This is also a very ecologically 
delicate area.  My property has over 40 ancient live oaks, many over 200 years old, that provide homes 
for several varieties of animals not found in such concentration anywhere else in the high deserts of East 
San Diego County.  If you stood on the property for 10 minutes you would understand what a violation it 
would be to defile it with power lines and disturb it with the sound of whipping turbine blades and electrical 
buzzing. 
  
Sincerely, 
Michael Hanna 
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